

13th March 2025

Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Safe Glasgow Partnership

Report by Director of Legal and Administration

Contact: Lee Sclater Telephone: 0141 287 3511

Safe Glasgow Partnership Governance - Membership

Purpose of report

The purpose of this report is to update members on the current membership of the Safe Glasgow Partnership.

Recommendations

The Safe Glasgow Partnership members are asked to note the report.

1.0 Membership – Safe Glasgow Partnership

Following the last meeting, the following change has been made to the membership of the Safe Glasgow Partnership:-

Councillor Marie Garrity has been appointed as member in place of Councillor Philip Braat.

Ryan McMurdo has been appointed as substitute member for Police Scotland in place of David Reid.

Diane Gillies has been appointed as member in place of Jenny O'Hagan for Neighbourhoods and Regeneration Services and Darren Lambie has been appointed as substitute member in place of Gary Walker for Neighbourhoods and Regeneration Services.

Thus the membership of the Safe Glasgow Partnership presently comprises of the following named members and substitutes:-

Member	Substitute	Nominating Body
Paul McCabe (Chair)	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Holly Bruce	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Graham Campbell	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Marie Garrity	N/A	Glasgow City Council
William Graham	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Seonad Hoy	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Ann Jenkins	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Elaine McSporran	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Robert Mooney	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Catherine Vallis	N/A	Glasgow City Council
Andrew Kenna	Craig Campbell	Scottish Fire and Rescue
Lynn Ratcliff	Ryan McMurdo	Police Scotland
Diane Gillies	Darren Lambie	GCC Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability
Lynsey Smith	Stephen McVey	Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership

Member	Substitute	Nominating Body
Jennifer Anderson	David Sheil	Wheatley Housing Group
Lesley Gordon	Liann Weir	Glasgow Third Sector Interface Network
VACANCY	VACANCY	NHS Greater Glasgow & Clyde

3.0 Recommendations

The Safe Glasgow Partnership members are asked to note the report.